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I support making April Oregon's plant appreciation month. Native plants populations 

are under tremendous stress due to land management practices and climate change. 

Yet, they are the foundation for healthy insect, bird and wildlife populations, most of 

which are currently declining. Passage of this bill is an easy way to promote efforts to 

restore native, productive habitats. 


